
To: Board of Education 
 
From: Kyle Hayden, assistant superintendent, business & operations 
 
Re: Superintendent Leadership Transition 
 
Date: April 21, 2016 
 
 
Report: 
On Tuesday, March 8, 2016, members of the Board of Education approved and 
announced my selection as the next superintendent of USD 497 Lawrence Public Schools 
beginning July 1, 2016. 
 
Although I will continue in my current role as assistant superintendent of business and 
operations through June 30, 2016, I also have the unique opportunity to begin working on 
some priority items in an effort to create a successful leadership transition. In this report, 
I will engage the board in conversation regarding the areas of focus and any of the 
processes involved with these items. 
 
At its March 21 meeting, the Board of Education received an update on the superintendent 
leadership transition. This report will provide some additional information about some of 
the specifics of what I’ve been involved in this past month. 
 


